
 2018-2019 Exploring Program 
Kickoff Meeting 

Tuesday, September 18, 2018 6:00-7:00 

Shelby Baptist Medical Center is excited to be part of the Learning for 
Life Exploring experience again this year. On the first Thursday of each 
month from October-May, participants will learn about numerous 
departments within the hospital walls (and maybe even outside the 
walls) .Several opportunities for observation will be offered beginning at 
3:45 p.m., with the last session starting at 6:00 p.m. and ending at 7:00 
p.m. This year we will require students to sign up in advance to insure 
we have the optimal number of students in each session. These times 
are subject to change based on participation. 
 
Please join us on September 18 for the informational kick off meeting 
where you can submit your registration paperwork and $35 fee. (Please 
make checks payable to Boy Scouts of America) All paperwork that 
needs to be completed for the program can be found HERE.  Copies will 
also be available on the 18th. 
 
 

Questions? Contact Cris Ferguson 205-620-7089  
cristine.ferguson@bhsala.com  

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1vWEUwEUUkN1qG0vKxwu33qYaGDR4y_UR


FAQ’s 
Q: How much is the fee this year? 
A: It’s $35 
 
Q: What time to the sessions start?   
A: We plan on offering several choices this year:  
3:45, 4:30, 5:30 and 6:00.  If needed, we will 
consider adding more. 
 
Q: Can I sign up for more than one session? 
A: Yes, if your schedule allows you can do 2 
sessions in an evening.  The more popular 
sessions will be offered again if needed, at a 
different time slot than originally offered. 
 
Q: Who should I make the check out to? 
A: Boy Scouts of America or BSA 
 
Q:What if I can’t make the kick off meeting? 
A: You can still participate, but you will need to 
turn in your registration paperwork and fee prior 
to the first meeting. 
 
Q: Do I have to sign up ahead of time? 
A: Yes 
 
Q: Why do I have to sign up ahead of time? 
A: We want to make sure we have the optimal 
number of students in each group and avoid 
overcrowding. 
 
Q: How do I sign up? 
A: We will use Sign Up Genius and a link will be 
emailed to you.  You can also email or call 
Cristine Ferguson. 
 

Q: What if all the spaces are already 
filled? 
A: We will add more slots if all of the 
slots fill up. 
 
Q: How will information be 
communicated about each meeting? 
A: All communication will be via email 
and GroupMe so please make sure  your 
information is correct at registration. 
 
Q: What if I can’t make all the meetings? 
A: We would like for you to be here for 
each session but if you have to miss one 
it’s ok.  Just let us know ahead of time.  
 
Q: Do my parents have to stay? 
A: No, but please make sure your ride is 
here to pick you up on time. 
 
Q: Is parking free? 
A: There is free parking available, but 
plan for $2 parking deck fees 
 
Q: Where do we meet? 
A: In the main lobby of the Hospital near 
the ER 
 
Q: What if I don’t receive an email? 
A: Please reach out ASAP to verify your 
information 
 
Q: How do I subscribe to the GroupMe? 
A: send your phone number or email to 
Cris 
 

Questions? Contact Cris Ferguson 205-620-7089   cristine.ferguson@bhsala.com  


